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Lukestone Care Home host Alzheimers Cupcake Day

We were pleased to welcome friends and family to Lukestone Care Home last week, to indulge in some sweet treats in

support of the Alzheimer's Society.

We had a fantastic array of donated cupcakes, cakes and biscuits for everyone to enjoy.

What a delicious way to raise money for such a worthwhile cause!
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